
NICTA hereby invites ICT Licensees and interested parties to attend a pre-bid meeting 
for the 2018 UAS Projects.

The pre-bid meeting aims to inform the attendees of the specifics relating to the 2018 
UAS Projects and the requirements to complete the open tender process.

The meeting will be held on Monday, 12th November 2018 at 10am at the NICTA Head 
Office, Level 4 & 5, Stratos Building, Savannah Heights, Waigani, NCD.

Enquiries in relation to this matter should be directed to Mr. Warren Suti at NICTA, who 
can be contacted on 3033279 during business hours or email: wsuti@nicta.gov.pg.

Charles S. Punaha
Chief Executive Officer

National Information and Communications Technology Authority
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